
International Coordination of Revolutionary Parties & Organizations 1 April 2014

Resolution of the 2nd ICOR World Conference

On the Asia Peasant Conference

The First Asian Peasant Conference was successfully held in Delhi in April 2013. The 
conference had invited several peasant organizations that were ready to struggle 
against imperialism and for the rights of the peasants in theory and practice.

The CCC Asia concluded that the next conference shall not be restricted to Asia, but be 
conducted at a world level.

Hence, the 2nd World Conference decides:

It is hereby resolved that the next Peasant Conference shall not be restricted to 
participants from Asia, but will be organized on world level henceforth.

The ICC is instructed to realize that in cooperation with the Coordinating Committee 
Asia and to work out an appropriate schedule. 
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